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From: Rainer Kurth 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 2:51 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Although I endorse the submission I wish to state that this is an inappropriate siting of a major stadium and Cambridge 
would be a better place as it is close to the airport and a full week of flights would be needed to fill a stadium such as 
this one and we all want to save carbon impacts. Also a associated training grounds could be sited alongside saving 
valuable open space in Bellerive from flat earth development! 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Rainer Kurth 
 




